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Application Materials Available for 2026 Town of Ridgway Community Grant 
Program 
 
Ridgway, CO – The Town of Ridgway is now accepting applications for the 2026 Town of Ridgway 
Community Grant Program. The Town welcomes applications from non-profit organizations seeking 
funding for programs, projects, services or activities that support the Town’s community values and goals 
found within the Town of Ridgway Master Plan.  
 
The application materials, which include application submission requirements, review criteria and the 
application schedule, are available at  
https://townofridgway.colorado.gov/town-of-ridgway-community-grant-program. Applications must be 
submitted by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, September 22nd.    
 
For more information, contact Preston Neill, Town Manager, at 970-626-5308, ext. 212 or 
pneill@town.ridgway.co.us.  
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